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MI-Shiga Artist Exchange

The MI-Shiga Sister State Board announces the MI-Shiga Artists Exchange Program 2013-2014.
This Program Director is Ms. Linda Beeman, who is a Mokuhanga Artist and one of members of
the MI-Shiga Sister State Board. The Artist Exchange Committee are usually held in her studio in
Old Town Lansing.

The seven artists from Shiga will come over to Michigan to help promote Sister-State relationship
and exhibit their arts in Lansing Art Gallery from August 2nd to September 30th, 2013. The title of
the project is “Art from the Lakes”. In 2014, the artists from Michigan will show their arts in Shiga.

Committee’s current interest is of fund-raising for the program. The Committee is applying for
various grants as well as preparing a “Kick-starter” (Creative Web-based Fund-raising) on
Kickstarter.com. A Fund-Raising Event is going to be held in Linda’s new studio on Saturday
March 16™ 1220 N. Washington Avenue, (Old Town) Lansing. At the event, the participants will
be able to socialize with music by Mike Bass, visit and enjoy gallery and enjoy Shiga’s Sake like
“Shichi-Hon Yari”.

Various projects are also started on Shiga Side. The artists from Shiga just started the blog titled
also “Art from the Lakes” and written in English. They will post their activities toward the
exhibition in Lansing on the blog. A fund-raising event in spring is being planned now by the
Cultural Promote Division of Shiga Prefectural Government.
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